
 

Quanta Computer Inc. 
No.188, Wenhua 2nd Rd., Guishan Dist., Taoyuan City 33377, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 

Tel: 886 3 3272345, Fax: 886-3-3961334 
 
December 1, 2015 
 
For Federal Communications Commission 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Laboratory Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We, Quanta Computer Inc., hereby request dismissal of the previous grant of certification on 
a wireless keyboard product, FCC ID:  HFS-RK (granted September 29, 2015).  The product 
has not been placed in the US or worldwide market.  Product performance requirements 
necessitate increasing the output power and therefore Quanta will re-apply for FCC 
certification using the originally issued FCC ID. 
 
Dismissal of the previous grant as soon as possible will be greatly appreciated, so that this 
product may be brought to market in the very near future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signature___________________________________ 
 
Name: Joyce Kuo 
E-Mail: joyce.kuo@quantatw.com 
Quanta Computer Inc. 


